
FAREWELL PARTY (30th MAY 2023) 

“Though our paths may diverge, the memories we have shared will forever remain woven 

in the tapestry of our lives. As we bid farewell to this chapter, may each step forward be 

guided by courage, wisdom, and the belief that our destinies are ours to create.” 

When all the staff members and students gathered to say goodbye to the departing 2023 

batch of D.El.Ed. 2021 students on the morning of May 30, 2023, at the Institute of 

Vocational Studies auditorium, they resonated with blessings. The activities were 

organized by D.El.Ed. faculty, and the programme was carried out under the direction of 

our esteemed principal, Dr. Mandira Gupta. The D.El.Ed. 1st year students 

enthusiastically organized a departure party, and Ms. Panya Sharma and Ms. Priyanka 

served as the hosts. The auditorium was tastefully decorated in keeping with the theme. 

Juniors gave students a warm welcome by dousing them in flower petals and cutting a 

ribbon. One of the D.El.Ed. first-year students performed a stunning dance to open the 

programme. Students were given the opportunity to introduce themselves during the ramp 

walk. Along with these juniors performing various dance and music acts, numerous 

activities include balloon popping, newspaper folding, quizzes, musical chairs, etc. The 

programme was further followed by a beautiful poem from a D.El.Ed. second-year 

student, wherein the experiences and bonding with the college and its faculty were put 

through the poem. The farewell function was further addressed by Principal Ma'am Dr. 

Mandira Gupta with her inspiring words. She advised the students for having 

determination and control to never look back. She encouraged the students that the past 

must always be considered a lesson with an optimistic view looking ahead while taking 

on new projects, assignments, and challenges in personal and professional life. She 

blessed the students with success in their lives. The programme was concluded with a 

vote of thanks by Ms. Panya Sharma and Priyanka (D.El.Ed. first-year students) and was 

followed by a group photo session and refreshment. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



GLIMPSE OF CELEBRATION :- 

 

 


